
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kia Ora te Whānau!  
 
Kawanga Whare 
Thank you to everyone who attended 
our Kawanga Whare last week.  We 
were delighted by the turn out 
(estimated to be well over 80 people) 
especially considering the early hour 
and the terrible weather!  It was 
particularly lovely to welcome back 
so many former students.  Thank you 
to Danny Watson for officiating and 
to Mike Cohen (of Devonport 
Takapuna local Board) for attending.  
Thanks to Whaea Isabelle (our Te 
Reo Tuatahi teacher) for all of her 
advice.   
 

On a personal note, I would like to 
acknowldge the wonderful staff at 
this school.  Your support, help and 
willingness to ‘muck in’ without even 
being asked is hugely appreciated.  
 

Later in the day, all the children paid a 
visit to our new buildings, which are 
suprisingly huge!  We look forward to 
obtaining final sign offs from council 
so that we can start moving in!     
 

As part of the new building project, we will have a new path laid from the front of the school which will run from the road, along 
the boundary behind the dental clinic and into the bike sheds.  From there, children will be able to walk along the path which 
leads to the new block.  This will finally mean that children no longer need to walk through the school carpark to drop off and 
collect their bikes and scooters.  
 

Additionally, we have some funding to help replace the old junior playground.  This will be put together with a substantial 
private donation to upgrade the playground at the front of the school.  The children have already started to think about and 
discuss what they would like to see happening. Watch this space!   
 

  

 
Pāngarau    (mathematics) 

15th August 2017    

DATES TO REMEMBER SCHOOL ROLL 238 
 

Friday 18th August EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text and delivered today. 

Monday 21st August Sushi orders collected from the office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Tuesday 22nd August Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 

Thursday  17th August Rippa Rugby Field Day (Save Day 22nd August) 

Friday 18th August Maths Week Home Quiz sheet due in by 9.00am. 

Thursday 24th August Numberthon Sponsorship Money due in by today. 

Wednesday  30th August Book Week - Annual Big Breakfast. 

Friday 1st September Book Week Character Parade – Fairytales and Fantasies 

Friday 1st September Great, Grands and Whanau Morning Tea. 

Saturday 2nd September Parent Group Quiz Night.  Purchase your seats or table at the school office. 

Wednesday 13th September Whanau Kokoru Maritime Museum trip 

Thursday  7th September Whanau Marama Parenting Course begins.  Information available from the school office. 

Friday 15th September Whanau Wai Maritime Museum trip. 

Tuesday 26th September Cultural Celebration / Shared Morning Tea 

 



Peninsula Art Exhibition 
This will be taking place at Lake House Art Centre from Saturday 2nd September.  Children whose artworks have been chosen 
are being notoified and their whānau emailed.  The exhibition will contain artworks from across the Peninsula Schools, 
including Belmont Intermediate and Takapuna Grammar.  For further information, please refer to notice below.  
 

 
 

Lindsay Child / Principal/Tumuaki 

Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to…Happy Birthday to… 

Dylan Anderson (8), Daniel Wilson (6), Dominik Schmidhalter Ward (11)  
and Indiana Fitch (7) who are all having birthdays this week 

We hope you all have loads of fun celebrating your secial day with family and friends. 

 
 

 
We are a Paper 4 trees school.  We use paper on both sides. 
 

GOOS paper is paper that is good on one side. We reuse 
GOOS paper. 
 

Paper that is used on both sides (and you don’t want it any 
more) goes in the recycle bin.  Bill empties the bin into big 
recycle bins. 
 

We count how many big bins we have and this earns our 
school new plants. 
 

This year we have earned 10 native grasses for the ‘Ridge’. 
 

Lucy and Stella 
 

 
 

Sports Notices 
Bayswater Nebula Netball team came through from 1- nil down at half time to score a fabulous 2-1 victory right on full time 
against Belmont Bulldogs!  Great team work from all.  Our players of the day were Maraea Mita and Brooklyn Carew. 

  



Congratulations to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday for:- 
 
 

Room 1 Justice making connections in maths and contributing valuable ideas and thinking during problem solving 
Tu Meke! 

 Henry expressing your ideas during quick writes in many different ways that engage your reader through 
humour and mystery.  

Room 2 Luka demonstrating  leadership in so many areas of school life.  You carry out tasks and responsibilities 
to a high standard.  

 Daniel your focused writing during quick writes.  Your ideas demonstrate your ability to think creatively. 
Room 3 Leikyn respecting his elders and providing mature answers to questions. 
 Aurora excellent on task work habits and lovely manners. 
Room 4 Lucy showing reciprocity by knowing when and how to work collaboratively and when to work 

independently in order to complete tasks. 
 Aorangi showing a willingness to share his unique knowledge in order to demonstrate personal escellence 

at Te Reo Tuatahi. 
Room 5 Dylan demonstrating personal excellence in writing and maths - what a fantastic week it’s been! He whetū 

koe! 
 Maraea  demonstrating personal excellence when looking for the pattern in this week’s maths problem - 

tūmeke! 
Room 6 Sebastian making good choices, showing self control and having a go at new things. 
 Gabe doing extra work - at home those extra toys will be much fun on our “voyage” next week. 
Room 7&8 Patrick displaying leadership when presenting a dramatic play to the class. 
 Mareikura  showing the Bayswater value of personal excellence by using complex sentences in her 

independent writing. 
 Tilon showing the Bayswater value of personal excellence by using his phonics knowledge to sound out 

tricky words when reading. 
 Elliot-Rose making great progress in her writing, and showing resilience when writing independently. 
Room 9 Ailee personal excellence in reading. You are so focused and engaged while reading. Which is evident in 

the progress you are making.  
 Saharah personal excellence in reading, you are decoding tricky words and learning your sight words which 

is showing in your reading well done. 
Room 10 Sam  demonstrating the value of personal excellence by completing your work to a high standard and 

setting learning goals which exceed expectations 
 Ellie  demonstrating the values of respect and hauora by being ready to learn and caring towards your 

classmates. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



Community Notices 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Matilda the Musical  
You can now save up to $125 when you buy four A Reserve tickets  
to the most anticipated theatre event of the year.   
 
Fresh from a record-breaking Australian tour, Matilda The Musical  
opens at The Civic on 18th August for a limited 9 week season!   
 
Head to aucklandlive.co.nz/Matilda for information. 
 
 
 

Success in Schools Campaign 
If an ASB customer (staff, parent and wider community) nominates your school when they draw down a new ASB home loan 
of $250,000.00 or more, ASB will donate $500.00 to Bayswater School.  https://www.asb.co.nz/promotions/supporting-
success-in-your-school.html . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

North Shore Cricket 
Cricket is a fantastic summer sport for girls and boys from year 1 up.  
 

Registration for the coming season is now open.  
 

For more details and to enrol go to www.northshorecricket.co.nz 
or come to the clubrooms, Devonport Domain, Sunday September 
17th from 2-5 pm. 
 

Any questions please email administration@northshorecricket.co.nz  
or call Gillian on 021 212 0112 
  



 
 
  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Sunday Showcase: Showcasing Youth Talent! 
When: Sunday 20 August, 1:00pm - 3:00pm  
Venue: The Vic Theatre, 48 - 56 Victoria Rd. 
Cost: Free entry 
 

The variety show you don’t want to miss, Devonport 
youth present: Sunday Showcase!  Starring local bands 
TGS Jazz Trio and Rosmini Senior Combo Band, TGS 
Musical Theatre will entertain and delight you, dance 
schools L’Ecole de Danse and Dance Sprite will strut 
their stuff plus a super selection of short films from 
TGS Media students. 
 

Special thanks to the Devonport-Takapuna Local Board 
for their support. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


